
From: Wayne Roper SCBIO <Wayne=SCBIO.org@mail177.us4.mcsv.net>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/14/2013 4:52:26 PM
Subject: RESCHEDULED: SCBIO Startup Boot Camp

RE: SCBIO Startup Boot Camp - RESCHEDULED!
 

The SCBIO Startup Boot Camp originally scheduled
 
for May 22, 2013, has been rescheduled.
 

The new date will be in September, 2013.
 

The exact day in September will be announced later. We apologize and hope you will continue your 
involvement and interest for that time.
 

Kindest regards, 
 
Wayne Roper
 

President
 
SCBIO
 
411 University Ridge, Ste A
 
Greenville, SC 29601
 
864-751-5056 (w)
 
864-354-4461 (c)
 
wayne@scbio.org
 
==============================================
 
You are receiving this email as a valued member of the South Carolina life science community
 

Unsubscribe ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov from this list:
 
http://SCBIO.us2.list-manage2.com/unsubscribe?
u=be0d34ee8cfce1c61980992c2&id=b1bfeb6c60&e=d983f0b52f&c=37a2002696
 

Our mailing address is:
 
SCBIO. South Carolina Biotechnology Organization
 
411 University Ridge, Ste A
 
Greenville, South Carolina 29601
 

Our telephone:
 

Forward this email to a friend:
 
http://us2.forward-to-friend1.com/forward?
u=be0d34ee8cfce1c61980992c2&id=37a2002696&e=d983f0b52f
 

Update your profile:
 
http://SCBIO.us2.list-manage.com/profile?
u=be0d34ee8cfce1c61980992c2&id=b1bfeb6c60&e=d983f0b52f
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